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Year 6 Spring Newsletter 

 

Happy New Year, Year 6! We hope you had a wonderful break over the festive period. Welcome to Spring Term! 

Spring term will bring new topics and learning, hopefully alongside some better weather!  

 

First we’ll go over/reiterate our general housekeeping bits:  

 

Our hall slot for PE will continue to be Tuesday afternoon, so children will need to come to school wearing their 

P.E. kits or sportswear on this day. The children should have a plain t-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms 

and a pair of pumps or trainers. We kindly ask that the children do not wear football kits or gymnastic wear.   

 

Please could you ensure that your child does not wear jewellery to school. We have noticed a lot of necklaces, 

bracelets and large earrings being worn over the last half term; this is a health and safety risk and is not part 

of our school uniform. We will be asking children to remove jewellery if seen in school, which is then often lost 

or damaged, so it is best if not worn at all.  

 

We have noticed our Year 6 children have got very healthy appetites, especially after the running around they 

do on the yard! Please discuss with your child what they would like to bring for a mid-morning snack to keep their 

energy up, as snack is not provided by school. Our morning sessions are very long so a snack break is often well-

received.  

 

Year 6 children are able to walk home by themselves, but we must have written permission from a parent 

before this can happen. Please send in a note with your child or get in touch via Class Dojo to let us know. If 

your child is bringing their phone to school for them to contact you after school, they will need to hand this in to 

their class teacher at the start of every day. The phones are kept safe and returned to the children at the end 

of the day. 

 

Miss Johnson (6D’s fabulous student teacher) will continue with us until half term. She has made a fantastic impact  

on our children so far, so we’ll be sad to see her go in February!  

 

Please keep an eye on Parent App for any updates, and to continue with payments for PGL, which will come around  

before you know it!  

 

Please check our Class Dojo story, Twitter page and website often for learning updates, homework information 

and important messages. We also add weekly spellings, times tables and files to Google Drive. The link for this 

can be found on all children’s Class Dojo portfolios. Please get in touch if you are unable to access this drive and 

we will provide hard copies.  
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If you have any queries or worries, please don’t hesitate to contact us via Class Dojo – we can make appointments 

face-to-face via this platform as well.  

  

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to having a wonderfully successful year for your 

child’s final year in St Michael in the Hamlet!    

 

Mrs Day, Miss Norman, Mr Norwood, Miss Ambrose, Miss Mitchell and Mrs Roberts. 


